‘ PENNINGTON COUNTY

THIEF RIVER FALLS, MINNESOTA 56701

RAY D. KUZNIA, SHERIFF
P.0. BOX 484; PHONE (218) 681-6161

On Saturday July 28" the Pennington County Sheriff’s
department received a 911 call reporting a one vehicle
roll over near the intersection of Center St E and 300t"
Ave NE. Deputies identified two adult occupants as
Mark Urie and Alexa Jones. Both victims had sustained
injures.

Mark Urie was transported to Sanford ER in Thief River
Falls and Alexa Jones was life flighted from the scene
to Sanford in Fargo. The Motor Vehicle accident 1is
under investigation by the Pennington County Sheriff’s
department with assistance from the Minnesota State
Patrol.

Pennington County was assisted on scene by the
Goodridge fire department and first responders, the
Oklee ambulance, and the Red Lake County Sheriffs
Department.
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